
I have been going to the market in Frenchs Forest for 18 years and since it has moved to Mona 
Vale I have witnessed the long-standing traders suffer from a big loss of income the short 
trading day is unfair to traders.
Denying them of income and to us as customers many of whom wish to shop earlier and get it 
out of the way before we have other commitments. 
It usually means that I don't come at all if I have something on. We have to support these 
traders
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